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9th June 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

On Tuesday 21st June (subject to weather), we are excited to be 

taking the children on a field trip around Narborough. On the trip, 

we will be consolidating our science learning on ‘Living things and 

their habitats’ by investigating local habitats and the microhabitat 

within these.  

 

Please consider appropriate clothing depending on the weather. 

Unless informed otherwise, wellington boots will not be required.  

 

We hope your children are as excited as we are. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Miss Hall, Miss Seymour and Mrs Cumiskay.  

 


